

June 10, 2020

Chairman Jerry Nadler Ranking Member Jim Jordan United States House Committee on the Judiciary 2141 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Nadler and Ranking Member Jordan,

I write on behalf of Adobe in support of the House Judiciary Committee's efforts to advance reforms and police accountability measures.

The senseless killings of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, and Ahmaud Arbery underscore how much racial injustice persists in America and the need for Congressional action. When a violent act is perpetrated against any one person in a community, it profoundly impacts everyone in that community.

As a lawyer, it is deeply frustrating to see the criminal justice system fail black Americans time and again. Adobe stands against violence, hatred, and intolerance of any kind. The Committee's efforts, including important criminal justice remediation measures outlined in the Justice in Policing Act of 2020, are critical steps to reform policing in America and lead to much-needed structural change.

Thank you for your important work to address the crisis that our country is facing.

Sincerely,

Dana Rao

Was Ras

Executive Vice President, General Counsel and Corporate Secretary

Adobe, Inc.